
 
COMMUNICATIONS DISCLAIMER 

BQ LOGISTICS LLC 
 
 
BQ LOGISTICS LLC (the “Company”) is committed to providing transparency and protecting its 
users. Our Communications Disclaimer (“Disclaimer”) is designed to help you understand important 
information regarding our company’s communication practices and emphasize the importance of 
vigilance in all business matters. 
 
BQ LOGISTICS LLC uses email addresses with the domain @logistics-bq.com for 
communications. We don't use any other email domains to reach out to you. If you receive an 
email from a different domain, it is not from us. BQ LOGISTICS LLC will never request that 
you make payments/transactions through applications, exchange companies, digital payment 
networks such as Zelle, Venmo, Cashapp, or similar. 
 
In the event of any unusual activity, we kindly request that you refrain from proceeding with 
such payments.  We are committed to the financial security of our clients and drivers.   
For verification or any inquiries, please do not hesitate to reach out to us at 219-224-3684. 
 
 
Last Updated: This Communication Disclaimer was last updated on March, 1, 2025. 


